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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
First of all, I want to say how wonderful it has been to have all the children back in 
school. They all look so grown up! 
 
Before we broke up for the holidays, we emphasised the importance of being in the 
correct uniform to the children and spoke with them about what is reasonable.  We 
have also provided guidance for you on our website about what the children need. 
 
When looking in each class today, we noticed that most children look extremely 
smart in their uniform.  However, there were a small number of children who did not 
have the correct shoes.  Our uniform policy states that shoes should be: 
 

 Plain black shoes or trainers. This means that all parts of the shoes need to 
be black. 

 
Many children have shoes that have white or coloured soles as well as logos or 
coloured sides to their shoes. Please could we ask for your support in ensuring your 
children are in the correct shoes for school as per the guidance in your children’s 
planners and on our website. Children need a change of footwear for PE - these 
trainers can be any colour.  
 
In addition to the above please could you also ensure your child does not wear any 
jewellery to school except for: one plain stud in each ear (no hoops) and a watch 
that is not a smart watch, if they wish to do so. 
 
Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Holly Cleverley           Abi Saunders  Zoe O’Shea  Rachael Woods 
Year 6 Leader    Year 5 Leader  Year 4 Leader Year 3 Leader 
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